
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: June 17, 2025 

 

TO: 
Honorable Mayor and Council 

FROM: Janet Wackerman, Interim City Manager 

SUBJECT: 
Police and Fire Chief Employment Agreements (Discussion/Action) 

City staff will recommend Council approve proposed amendments to police and fire chief employment 

agreements. 

 
BACKGROUND 

Three-year employment agreements for the Police Chief and Fire Chief are set to expire on June 30, 2025.  

To avoid any lapse in coverage, amendments to both contracts are proposed, extending the terms for each 

contract 90 days. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the proposed amendments to the Police Chief and Fire Chief agreements as presented; authorize 

the Interim City Manager to execute the documents. 

 

 

Fiscal Impact of Recommendation: 

None. 

 

 
Attachments: 

A. Proposed Amendment to Employment Agreement for Police Chief 

B. Proposed Amendment to Employment Agreement for Fire Chief 

 

 


